
Immunization Records - Important Information for Parents

Dear Happy Ducks Families,

As part of Washington State childcare requirements, all children attending licensed childcare facilities must

have a Certificate of Immunization Status (CIS) on file. This form must be medically verified, meaning it must

come directly from a healthcare provider or the state immunization registry.

To make this process easier, families can now access and print their child's immunization records online

using a secure, free resource provided by the Washington State Department of Health.

How to Get Your Child's Immunization Records:

You can use MyIR Mobile, an easy-to-use website, to access and print a valid CIS form for your child.

Steps:

1. Visit https://myirmobile.com

2. Click 'Sign Up' and create your account

3. Add your child's information

4. Download and print the Certificate of Immunization Status (CIS)

This CIS is officially verified and accepted by Happy Ducks Daycare Center and all schools in Washington

State.

Other Ways to Submit Records:

- Request a CIS form from your child's healthcare provider

- Contact your child's school or pediatric clinic

- Call the WA Department of Health at 1-866-397-0337 for support

Thank you for helping us keep all our little ducklings healthy, safe, and ready to learn!

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out at happyducksdaycarecenter@gmail.com or speak to us in

person.

Warmly,



Happy Ducks Daycare Center

*A happy start for every little duckling* 


